Dear Deb,

At Bulls Head we considered the matter of FUM and the relationship between the Yearly Meeting and FUM at two separate meetings, one in November and the other yesterday.  It has been a valuable and challenging exercise.  This is our minute:


2016-01  We are in unity that we disapprove of FUM’s personnel policy, but are not in unity that Brooklyn’s minute is the best way forward.  We recognize that FUM’s statement of sexual ethics is not answered by one of our own.  Our monthly meeting intends to begin conversations that will elucidate our own sense of sexual ethics.  We hope that other meetings will also do so. 

In Friendship,
Valerie Suter, clerk
----
Valerie Suter
131 Titusville Rd.
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
845.473.2221 (h)
845.661.8562 (c)
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